Warm Greeting Area 9,

What a year it's been so far for District 10 Panel 58. We currently have three open positions; Alternate District Representative, Archives, and Public Outreach – Institutions, and pray someone's HP will give them a nudge.

We've had four (4) District meetings so far and each is better than the previous. District 10 has completed 2 workshops, one as an orientation for new GR's and members, the other was a fun writing workshop given by Terry Anne and Elsa from Area 9. We are grateful for their time, expertise and guidance.

The second Saturday of every other month; October 13<sup>th</sup>, 2018 and Feb 9<sup>th</sup>, April 13<sup>th</sup> and June 8<sup>th</sup>, 2019, are the next available dates for workshops at our regular District meeting space.

D10 is looking forward to the Conflict Resolution Workshop presented by Cindy on August 11<sup>th</sup>. \*\* This report was written on August 3<sup>rd</sup> for the 8/8 deadline.

The date for District 10's Gratitude Lunch is December 8<sup>th</sup>. Julia H. graciously stepped up to Chair. We are looking forward to filling up our volunteer slots and start planning!!

I feel honored to work with such willing, hardworking and fun members of District 10. I appreciate all the Panel Chairs, GR's and members for their willingness and action when needed.

Our website has been active with requests for meeting locations, etc. as well as specific questions regarding drug abuse. Reading these emails reminds me of service done for district 10 in the past with the phone calls.

Our district meetings are running smoothly and the chairpersons are writing amazing reports.

We have a lot of Convention excitement in District 10, and have been really suggesting registrations especially because it is in Orlando! Baskets and Hospitality donations are getting readied.

Our Public Outreach Chairs (we have 3 spots - only one is not filled) eagerly await the radio and TV station call letters and contacts to get our PSAs on the air. We have already sent a thank you out signed by all the members at one of the Spring meetings. So grateful - a powerful outreach tool!

We are looking forward to seeing the folks of Panel 58 soon!

With Love of Service,

Mary W., DR District 10 Bernie M., AISL, District 10